
PDC Case 138400 

 

Kellie Crabb 

reported via email 
Thu, 17 Aug 2023 at 4:33 PM 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Cc: semi@birdforgovernor.com 

External Email 

Erick, 

 

As far as I can tell there were no "In-Kind" donations between the campaign and the Ladies for 

Liberty - Tri Cities. 

 

This I do know: 

 

From that event the campaign received donations in cash and checks of $1890.00. 

Credit card donations of $550.00. 

Both were deposited May 11, 2023 (Confirmed by the bank statement) 

 

Cash/check C-3 is 110147992 

Credit Cards C-3 is 110147994 

Corey Gibson is not the Campaign Manager. But he is tied to the campaign as the Communications 

Director. 

 

I hope this helps. Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

 

Kellie Crabb 
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KELLIE CRABB 

COMPLIANCE  
 
509.945.4575 
kellie@birdforgovernor.com 
birdforgovernor.com 

Erick, 

 

Thank you for taking the time with me today.  I understand now what you were looking for.  Here is 

what we are acknowledging as the facts: 

 

1.  No expenses were incurred by either the Ladies of Liberty or Semi Bird's campaign. 

2.  Gratuities and microphone charges are part of the catering side of the CG Public House.  This 

event was not catered.  

3.  Those that gathered were responsible for their meals and personal gratuities. 

 

It is the campaign's understanding that this complaint is sufficiently settled. 

 

Thank you for your time spent with me and explaining the situation. 

 

Regards, 

 

Kellie Crabb 
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